
 

 
 

 
  
Term 4 started on a very positive note welcoming 
three new enrolments to our program. 
 
All children were excited to be back at Kinder and 
keen to check on our vegie gardens progress. I am 
pleased to announced all produce survived and have 
grown. 
 
Hayley brought some of her home grown limes to  
Kinder, so we experimented making lime water and a 
lime cake. The cake proving to be more popular than 
the water! 
 
Term 4 Sun Smart Policy requires all 
children to be wearing hats when 
outside, please ensure your child is 
provided with a hat for this purpose. 
 
We have the Museum Outreach  
Program visiting us next Wednesday 
16th October, presenting 
‘Dinosaurs’. 
 
Elf Reading Day will take place on Wednesday 23rd October, please 
start thinking about what character your child would like to dress 
up as, don’t leave it until the last minute. 
 
Kinder photos have been handed out, please return orders to Megan 
or Kass by October 23rd. 

 
 
 
 Cheers,   Megan and Kass 


